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Subject: H Community Center Building Commission

From: ave Godshatk (davegodshatk@yahoo.com)

To: kim.cranford @thecentertheater.com;

governor@govoepp.state.sc.us; denisechavis@matloylawfirm.net; jlucaslaw@gmail.com;,

Ce: dhvermelle @gmail.com;

Date: Tuesday, December 8, 2015 1:50 PM

Confirming this morning's conversation, I received by mail yesterday, December 7, 2015, a letter from Mrs. Dorothy T.
Heatley announcing her resignation as a Commissioner of the Hartsville Community Center Building Commission.

Since there are only two members remaining I am in hopes that we will have her replacement named as quickly as
possible.

Dave Godshalk, Chairman
Hartsville Community Center Building Commission

cc: Mr. Robert C. Coming, Commissioner
908 Sweet Bay Drive
Hartsville, SC 29550



Dorothy T. Heatley
1413 Heatley Drive
Hartsville, South Carolina 29550

November 4, 2015

David Godshalk

HCCTC Chair

1209 Sparkleberry Lane
Hartsville, South Carolina 29550

Dear Mr. Godshalk,

I hereby give this letter of resignation as a commissioner of the Hartsville
Community Center Theater Commission, effective this day, November 4, 2015.

My tenure with the Commission has been rewarding and I have greatly appreciated
working with you and the Commission. The time has come for me to take a new
direction. I wish the Commission continued success.

Sincerely,

ﬁ/f7)

Dorothy T. Heatley
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